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June 11, 2020
To all our Community Action Staff:
Hello,

We hope everyone is safe and well. The agency also appreciates all that you are doing on site, from home
and with families.

The Directors Team along with Ronnie Barhite (Board Chair) and Bruce Schmidt (Vice Chair) met today.
We continue to finalize all returning to work Safety Plans, some are already in place. The agency is
tentatively looking to have most programs open and some staff return during the weeks of 6/22 and 6/25.
More detailed information will be discussed and sent to you after the board meeting on Monday, June
15,

Please remember to continue to check the agency website and Facebook pages for updates and important
information.

Stay well and safe,

The Directors Team and Ronnie Barhite (Board Chair)



